October 29, 1984

Mr. Chris Blythe
110 Prospect Avenue
Beaver Dam, WI 53916

Dear Chris:
Thank you for your recent gift for the KTJO Campaign Fund.

Your participation is appreciated all the more because you
understand how the station fills needs in the student activities
program., We are pleased with the early response to the appeal
and fell certain that the drive will be successful. We will
keep you informed of progress and have plans to send a report
with another letter in about a month.

Thanks again.

Cordially,

Jack E. Patty
Vice President for
University Relations



